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FROM THE MAIN GATE 

June 2025 

 

As the weather gets warmer, the Security Department begins to find an increasing 

number of instances of garage doors, front doors, car windows, trash doors, basement 

windows…etc. being left open (or ajar), especially after dark; and while these actions 

may seem innocent enough, they invite potential burglars to take a closer look at 

choosing your, and your neighbor’s, property as possible targets. 

 

Although the Security Department works year-round to deter any type of criminal or 

mischievous activity within Hershey’s Mill, we are also aware that this type of activity 

usually increases within the township during the summer months; and we need your help 

in assisting our prevention efforts. 

 

Therefore, the Hershey’s Mill Security Department would like to urge residents to always 

be sure to secure their homes and vehicles. 

 

Thank you for your assistance! 

 


